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McCurdy’s Building Demolition to Close Main, Euclid 
 

 (Thursday, April 28, 2011) – Ontario Specialty Contracting, the demolition contractor 

at the Midtown Rochester Rising site, will continue major demolition efforts at the McCurdy 

Building on Tuesday, May 3. As a result, Main Street from Clinton Avenue to East Avenue 

will be closed to both motorist and pedestrian traffic. Euclid Street from Atlas Street to Main 

Street will also be closed to both motorist and pedestrian traffic. The street closing will last 

from 7 p.m. to 10 p.m. on May 3.   
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News Media: For more information, contact Empire State Development Senior Construction 
Manager, Marty Piecuch at 399-7061. 

 
  

 
   

 


